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Board Meeting Highlights
August 31,2016

Trustees: Guy Pelletier (Chairperson), Anne Marie Watson (Vice-Chairperson), David
Bouchard, Adriana LaGrange and Diane MacKay

St. Joseph High School & St. Gregory the Great Catholic School Logos

The Board of Trustees approved logos for both St. Joseph High School and St. Gregory the
Great Catholic School. These logos were developed by Leadership students from Ecole
Secondaire Notre Dame High School with stakeholder input. Both schools are set to open
September 2017. See attached logos.

ACSTA Presidential Candidacy

The Board of Trustees endorsed Trustee Adriana LaGrange for putting her name forward for
the position of president of the Alberta Catholic Trustees’ Schools Association (ACSTA) in the
upcoming election.

Locally Acquired Course Approvals
The Board of Trustees approved offering the following locally acquired courses to be offered
in our schools:

e Instrumental Jazz 15, 25, 35 - 3 or 5 credits

e Mythbusting Science 25 - 3 credits

e Psychology AP 35 - 3 credits

e ESL English for Academic success 35 - 3 or 5 credits
e Reading 15 -3 or 5 credits

e Calculus AP 35 - 5 credits

e ESL Expository English 15 and 25 - 5 credits
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Capital Project Updates

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School
The first phase is nearing completion, which includes the north and south wings.

St. Gregory the Great Catholic School

The sheeting on the exterior building is complete. The floors have been poured on the
second floor. The site work has started and we are expecting to have all the sidewalks and
paving completed this fall.

St. Joseph High School
Interior painting has started. Most of the exterior work is complete and landscaping has also
started.

St. Francis of Assisi Middle School Addition

The interior is complete with exception of a few minor items. Due to a wet summer, the
landscaping and new parking areas are not finished. The contractor will be developing a plan
to complete these items in September.

Father Henri Voisin School Modular Classroom
This modular classroom is complete.

St. Elizabeth Seton School Modular Classrooms

Due to the wet summer, these modulars will not be ready for school start-up. We are hoping
these will be ready for early October.

The next board meeting is on September 20, 2016 at 6:30 p.m.
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Guy Pelletier, Board Chair
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